
2020 ASSESSMENTS 
 
The Petersburg Borough assessing department uses the CAMA (Computer-Assisted 
Mass Appraisal) system. Over the past year, the assessing department has continued 
to add valuation data to the system, along with expanded inspections of property 
throughout the Borough. 

This year property valuations were factored in to reflect current market and economic 
data within the Borough. 

Your property has been assessed according to procedures established by State 
and local regulations. Per PMC 4.24.150, it shall be the duty of every person receiving a 
notice of assessment to advise the assessor of any error or omission in the assessment 
of that person’s property, in order that the assessor may correct the same.  Any person 
who receives a notice, or whose name appears on the assessment roll, may appeal to 
the Board of Equalization with respect to any alleged error in the valuation. If you feel 
that your property has not been assessed at its full and true value, please complete an 
appeal form and file it with the finance office prior to the filing deadline of March 31, 
2020, by 4:30 pm in our office. 

 


